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April 11, 2022 

 

Dr. Yiyu Yao 

Head, Department of Computer Science 

Faculty of Science 

University of Regina 

 

Re: 5 Year Follow-up with CCAM 

 

Dear Dr. Yao, 

 

Thank you for meeting with CCAM on April 6, 2022 to discuss the Department’s implementation 

of the Academic Unit Review team’s recommendations and future plans.  We appreciate and 

acknowledge how the Department addressed the reviewers’ recommendations and recognize 

the work accomplished to date as a result of the Academic Unit Review process.   

 

We encourage the Department to consider potential, feasible approaches to committing multi-

year funding to eligible graduate students as well as a strategy for how to best communicate 

the Department’s multi-year funding commitment to the graduate students concerned.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

     

 

Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost    Christina Winter, Chair 

and Vice-President (Academic)   Council Committee on Academic Mission 

        

cc:  Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic) 

Dr. Douglas Farenick, Dean, Faculty of Science  

 

 


